  

  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – 20 JUNE 2011
PART I – DELEGATED

10.  
CONSIDERATION OF   RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE PUBLIC SERVICES AND HEALTH POLICY AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE


Summary


  

  To receive the recommendations of the Public Services and Health Policy and Scrutiny Committee held on 9 June 2011 in relation to the following items on the agenda for the Executive Committee on 20 June 2011.


Agenda Item 10a – Nappy Collection  

The Executive Committee be recommended:


(1)

that the decision be delegated to the Director of Community and Environmental Services in consultation with the Portfolio Holder for Public Services and Health to consider using the existing white nappy sacks;
(2) that a monitoring report on nappy collections be included in the Weekly Organic Waste report presented at each Committee meeting; and
(3) that Parents continue to be encouraged to use real nappies for their children.

Agenda Item 10b – Compostable Liners For Food Waste
The Executive Committee be recommended:

(1) Compostable corn-starch liners be sold to various venues across the District for £1.60 per roll of 52;
(2) Each venue is then to sell the rolls of 52 to residents for a charge of £2.50 and the venue is entitled to keep the difference, as an incentive to sell them on the Council’s behalf; and

(3) The scheme be published, as outlined in Paragraph 9.1 of the report.


Agenda Item 10c – Weekly Organic Waste Recycling

That the Executive Committee be recommended:



that the decision to allow households to pay for as many brown bins that they require be deferred until the next meeting.

Report prepared by:
Peter Brooker, Director of Community and Environmental Services




Alison Page, Head of Environmental Protection





Sarah Haythorpe, Principal Committee Manager

Background Papers


Agenda Papers and Minutes from the Public Services and Health Policy and Scrutiny Committee – 9 June 2011.
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